
Action Item No. 3 Board Meeting 4/9/25

Consider Ratifying Acceptance of Increase in U. S. Department of Education
2024-25 Federal Grant Award – (Perkins) Career and Technical Education – Basic Grants

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board notified the College that it would receive 
an increase of $31,741 for the (Perkins) Career and Technical Education – Basic Grants.  This 
increase is part of the 2024-25 grant reallocation.  The original amount of the award was $172,105.  
With the increase, the amended amount totals $203,846 for the term of the grant.

It is recommended that the Board of Regents accept the increase in this grant award.


